
18 May, 2018 

Dear valued customers: 
SUMITA OPTICAL GLASS, INC. 

4-7-25 Harigaya, Urawa-ku,  

Saitama-shi, Saitama 330-8565 

TEL:+81-(0)48-832-3165 

 FAX:+81-(0)48-824-0734 

 

Notice of the End of Sales: GLED  
 

 

Since we encountered difficulties to produce GLED, we have decided to stop production of the 

following product. We apologize for this inconvenience that we have caused you. We would be 

appreciated if you could understanding in this matter.  

 

Best regards, 

 

 

【Product】 

GLED 

 

【End of Sales】 

Available while supply lasts   

 

【Reason for discontinuation】 

 A supplier who had offered custom-made chips which is one of main components stopped 

production.  

 

 

 

End 


